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As a long time resident of] - Burford I am totally opposed to the rezoning of the property on Maple Ave. N
in Burford.
My concerns are as follows 1) sewage
2)water
Sent from my iPad. 3)increase in the amount of traffic and traffic flow
4)this proposed building is totally not compatible with the existing neighborhood.

I am not opposed to progress. It is my belief that condos similar to Potter Dr..or individual homes would
compliment the existing neighborhood.

Please do not ruin Burford !,Before allowing such buildings please give careful consideration as to how these
buildings will impact services and neighborhoods.
MONEY isn’t everything !!!
Sincerely ,
Marilyn Manning



